Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Y Pwyllgor Cyllid

National Assembly for Wales Finance Committee

25 May 2018

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your letter of 23 May 2018, in which you invited me to co-host a celebration of 10 years of fiscal devolution in Wales on 16 July 2018. I would be delighted to co-host the event with you, and will ensure the invitation to attend the celebration is extended to members of the Finance Committee.

The Finance Committee officials will be happy to work with your office on any practical arrangements.

Kind regards,

Simon Thomas AM

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English



Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1NA SeneddCyllid@cynulliad.cymru www.cynulliad.cymru/SeneddCyllid 0300 200 6565 National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1NA SeneddFinance@assembly.wales www.assembly.wales/SeneddFinance 0300 200 6565

